Notice of 
Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the North View Fire District will hold a public hearing on Thursday, December 19, 2024, at 315 E. 2550 N. North Ogden, Utah, at 5:00 p.m. or as soon as the agenda permits, to receive public comments on:
1) Consider opening and amending the NVFD Fiscal Year Budget for 2024-2025.
A copy of the tentative 2024-2025 NVFD Fiscal Year Budget is on file for public inspection in the office of the District Clerk 315 East 2550 North, North Ogden, Utah, North View Fire District Station 21.  At the above time and place, any interested person or persons in attendance shall be given an opportunity to be heard on the above agenda items. We are committed to ensuring accessibility for all.  In compliance with the American and Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodation (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during the meeting should notify Nicole Roylance, District Clerk, at 801-782-8159 at least 48 hours before the meeting.  Further information can be obtained by contacting North View Fire District at 801-782-8159.

Nicole Roylance 
North View Fire District Clerk




